
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20554 

 
 
 

                                                          September 16, 2011 
 
KVMD Licensee Co., L.L.C. 
c/o Barry A. Friedman, Esq. 
Thompson Hine LLP 
Suite 800 
1920 N Street, N.W. 
Washington, D.C.  20036 
 
       Re: DKMIG-LP, Ventura, California 
        Facility Id No. 12732 
 
Dear Licensee: 
 
 By letter dated January 24, 2011, the staff cancelled the license of station KMIG-LP, Ventura, 
California and deleted the call sign because Commission records indicated that the station had been silent 
since March 2009.  KVMD Licensee Co., L.L.C. filed a timely petition for reconsideration and submitted 
a copy of a letter it filed on January 26, 2010, indicating that the station had resumed operations on 
January 25, 2010.  In view of the foregoing, the petition for reconsideration IS GRANTED and the license 
for the station IS REINSTATED. 
 
        Sincerely, 
 
 
 
        Hossein Hashemzadeh 
        Deputy Chief, Video Division 
        Media Bureau 


